
 

Royal Yeomanry Concert 
 

Guildhall Yard 
 

Wednesday 3rd August from 6 to 7pm 
 

 

The City’s Army Reserve band - the Band of the Royal Yeomanry – are 

performing a concert in Guildhall Yard.  
 

The concert is free for members of the public to attend. Please invite 

friends and colleagues to come along.  
 

If you would like any further information, please contact the City Events 

Team on rem.events@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

 

  
 


